
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: KH/PK/cc/Popular Maths Lecture 

 

9th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Patterns: Beautiful and Dangerous 

 

I writing to inform you of an exciting opportunity for our A-level mathematics students. 

 

Each year, University of Birmingham deliver a series of Popular Maths Lectures, the next of 

which is on Wednesday 30th November at 7pm. 

 

The lecture, on Patterns: Beautiful and Dangerous, will be broadcast on Zoom and this would 

be a fantastic way for maths students to broaden their knowledge and be involved with the 

mathematical community. 

 

To watch the lecture on Zoom, students will need to register using this link. 

 

Alternatively, students may choose to be at the lecture face to face. It is held in the Watson 

Building (School of Mathematics) at University of Birmingham, arriving at 6:30pm. Maths 

staff from Barr Beacon School will not be in physical attendance at this event and so students 

would need to arrange this independently. Students wishing to attend this event in person 

should talk to Mr Davies (Director of Maths) for further details. 

 

More details can be found from the University of Birmingham website here. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact Mr Davies via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs K Hibbs 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://bham-ac-uk.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_0miXqhZySJWl2EdfxV2RGg
https://www.birmingham.ac.uk/schools/mathematics/news-and-events/birmingham-popular-maths-lecture.aspx
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